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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
October 10, 2017 

 
 
The conversations around budgeting are continuing.  The meeting for WLC will be held on 
October 11 and the remainder of the budget will be discussed on November 3.  We continue 
to have conversations around staffing throughout the process. 
 
Negotiations meetings with the support staff began on October 3rd and will continue over the 
next several weeks.  In our October 10 meeting the committee will be seeking guidance from 
the School Board as to any specific issues the board would like addressed in the negotiations. 
 
The 15 passenger van that we have budgeted to lease is not in our possession as of October 4. 
We should have received delivery in the first week of September.  I am in daily contact with 
our sales person and I have gone to visit the dealership, Hillsboro Ford, to meet with the 
general manager.  Due to issues that have not been sufficiently explained to me I continue to 
look for answers.  We have had to use bus transportation when we could have used the van as 
well as paying an employee to use their vehicle at a cost of $20 per day.  I will be seeking 
some financial consideration from Ford due to their issues once we have the van in our 
possession. 
 
I have been communicating with the NHSAA in regard to Senate Bill 193.  At this time I have 
no information as to a schedule in bringing the bill forward. 
 
The week of October 9 is School Hot Lunch Week, I will be serving lunches at both FRES 
and WLC. 
 
Southwest Superintendents will meet in Henniker on Friday, October 20. 
 
The Facilities Committee will be meeting on Tuesday, October 24. 
 
The NHSAA will have their statewide meeting on Friday, October 27. 
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